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Tuesday 26th September

Reception
Learning with Your Child Workshop – Thursday 5th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception children,

We would like to invite you in to school on Thursday 5th October 9am-10am to learn about
our Phonics scheme, Little Wandle Letters and Sounds.

During the workshop, you will find out how Little Wandle is taught through taking part in a
lesson, why we have chosen it and how your child progresses through the different phases.
We will also spend some time looking at the parent section of the Little Wandle website.

The session will start with a short presentation from Mrs Read and Miss Magill, explaining how
we teach Phonics at Maundene and will allow you time to ask further questions to aid your
child’s learning. The next part will enable you to participate in a Phonics lesson with your
child.

We look forward to seeing you all and hope that this will be a worthwhile event to attend
with your child.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Read and Miss Magill
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